
April 2021 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

MStep testing has started for grades 5th and 8th.  Students both online and in-person are 

completing tests in our middle school computer labs.  We will continue testing in May for 

both 6th and 7th graders as well as complete make up testing for those that missed the actual 

test day. 

 

Kim McNabb, our music/band teacher for the district, held a parent informational night via 

zoom on Monday, March 29.  Mrs. McNabb had about 25 parents participate.  Parents and 

interested students listened to Mrs. McNabb give an overview of 6th grade band expectations, 

renting instruments, and joining the Aggie Band family.  Mrs. McNabb also visited classrooms in 

person for both 5th and 6th grade (as well as visited via zoom for online) to promote band 

and answer questions in the hope students will become interested and join next year. 

 

Summer Intervention for DMS in underway.  Teachers are reviewing class data as well as 

progress monitoring data to decide which students to reach out to about attending our DMS 

Summer Intervention sessions in June.  In addition to this, teachers are having discussions with 

parents about attending Aggie Aid after school to also receive extra help/intervention in 

various subjects.   

 

 

 
 


